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Notice of Tentative Award 

 

Wednesday, August 7, 2019 
 
TO:  All bidders in response to QSP SP19007, HVAC Maintenance and Repair 
 
The Fresno Housing Authority has completed its evaluation of the proposals received in response 
to the above noted QSP, and as a result, has made tentative award to:  
 

 Johnson Controls, Inc. – Central Office, Pine Warehouse, and Central Office Locations. 
 
 

The award is tentative pending successful contract execution.  
 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with our Agency.  
 
Regards, 
 
Lyric Aguigam 
Procurement Coordinator 
laguigam@fresnohousing.org 
(559) 443-8437 desk 
(800) 735-2929 TTY  
www.fresnohousing.org 


